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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

We hope that the Wellbeing day was successful in your home and that your child/ren 

had the opportunity to do something creative with their time. This will really help to 

boost their mental health, as it gives them time away from the computer and time to 

think about something else, rather than school work. I do hope your child took 

advantage of the opportunity to do something creative! Please do send in pictures 

that you have taken, so that we can share these on the newsletter. Thank you.  

As you can see, it is half term next week. This will give the staff a break and a time 

to relax, and time for them to think about their own mental health. Therefore, there 

will not be any online lessons during half term. We look forward to seeing the children 

back in their virtual classrooms on Monday 22nd February. Home packs will be sent 

out today, so please put these aside for when the children return to their lessons the 

following week.  

I hope you are keeping safe and well and, as always, if you have a question, please 

email school and we will do our best to get back to you as soon as we can. 

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

 

Information 

 
Half Term 

Monday 15th – Friday 19th 

February.  

School will not be open for key worker 

/ vulnerable children.  

There will not be any work set on 

Teams during half term. 

Lessons will resume on Monday 22nd 

February.  

 

 
Here are some ideas about what you could do with your child/ren during the Well-

Being day (you could extend this and do some of these activities over half term). 

For a full list of activites, please click on this link:  

https://www.teachingpacks.co.uk/60-wellbeing-activities-for-children/ 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Week Commencing 1st March 2021         

Parent consultations will take place 

over the phone, week commencing 1st 

March. Time slots will be released after 

half term. Please book one to speak to 

your child’s class teacher to discuss 

how they have been getting on during 

lockdown. Thank you.  

 
Reporting Illnesses  

Please remember to inform school if 

your child has caught Covid-19 over alf 

term. 

You can email school using the info 

box email: 

info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk 

Please inform school if your child 

shows any sign or symptoms 48 hours 

after finishing school i.e. if your child 

was in school on Friday 12th February, 

and shows signs & symptoms on 

Saturday or Sunday, you MUST let 

school know, so that we can inform 

parents/carers and advise them to self 

isolate their child for 10 days.          

Thank you.   
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